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April 8, 2020 
 
Micki Callahan  
Director, Department of Human Resources 
One South Van Ness Avenue, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Re: Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 110-20 
 
 
Dear Director Callahan: 
 
On March 17, 2020, the Board of Supervisors for the City and County of San Francisco 
adopted Resolution No. 110-20 (Urging the Department of Public Health to Respond to 
Concerns and Demands of the Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital Registered 
Nurses), which was enacted on March 27, 2020. 
 
The Board of Supervisors directs the Clerk of the Board to forward the following 
document to your attention: 
 

• One copy of Resolution No. 110-20 (File No. 200030) 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the Office of 
the Clerk of the Board at (415) 554-5184, or by e-mail: board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 

 
c. Members of the Board of Supervisors, Supervisors Ahsha Safai, Shamann Walton, Norman Yee, 

Catherine Stefani, Hillary Ronen, Gordon Mar, and Dean Preston 
 Sophia Kittler, Mayor's Legislative Liaison to the Board of Supervisors 
 Mawuli Tugbenyoh, Department of Human Resources 
 Carol Isen, Department of Human Resources 


